
 
 
 
 
 
 
25th September 2008 
 
 
 
Dear All,  
 
In accordance with CUSC 8.7.9 the next CUSC Amendments Panel meeting at National 
Grid House, Warwick on the 26th September shall be cancelled due to a lack of 
business.  
 
If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me 
 
Regards  
 
Emma Carr 
National Grid 
emma.j.carr@uk.ngrid.com 
NB: I am on holiday from 17th September until 7th October 2008 
 


